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The On-line Reporting system has been completed. 

 The fliers are now going to be distributed to every residence and posted throughout 

 town. 

 The QR symbol method will get people directly to the on-line reporting form which 

 includes the ability to submit videos, photographs and documents.  

 The QR symbol has also been added to the backs of our business cards. (Thanks to 

 April for helping with printing the labels and thanks to Paul for his work in getting this all 

 accomplished.) 

 

Yesterday afternoon and again tomorrow afternoon, the Jefferson County Sheriff's Deputy 

School Resource Officer and I are giving presentations to seventh-graders at the school on the 

topic of "cyber safety and cyber crimes".  School administrators asked us help the students 

understand the benefits and the problems created by our digital age - including the potential 

consequences related to the inappropriate or criminal use of phones, computers and other 

devices.  Rather than a lecture, we have it set up to be a discussion and are soliciting the input 

from the students to better understand the dilemmas the kids face with this technology. 
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